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January 23, 2009

Dear Community Member,

The Office of Children’s Services is interested in hearing from you about the quality of services our agency and staff are providing to children and families. The information you provide will assist us in planning to improve our services.

We hope you will take a few moments to fill out the enclosed survey. In order to conduct follow-up contacts with those individuals who do not respond to the first survey mailing, we have placed a number near the address on the return envelope. This number will let us know who has responded and who has not so that we can send a reminder follow-up letter giving them another opportunity to share their opinions and ideas. It will also let us know the area of the state where the individual is located. A report will be written and provided to management for use in improving the quality of services that the Office of Children’s Services provides to the community. Participant names will not be used in our survey report.

The survey is enclosed with a stamped return envelope for your convenience. If you have questions about this survey, please feel free to contact me at 907-269-3906. 

We would also like you to know that this survey is conducted annually. Results from last year’s survey are available on the Office of Children’s Services website at http://hss.state.ak.us/ocs/QualityImprovement/QualityImprovement.htm.
We appreciate your time in assisting with our efforts.







Sincerely,







Bernita Hamilton






Social Services Program Officer

